
 
PAC MINUTES 

  
November	15,	2021	@	6:30pm	via	Zoom	|	Meeting	called	to	order	by	Mona	Azizi	

In Attendance 

Heather	Hill	(Principal),	Allison	Volk	(Vice	Principal),	Mona	Azizi	(Co-President),	Yojana	Rampersaud	
(Co-President),	Cathy	Ho	(Co-Vice-President),	Elena	Han	(Co-Vice-President),	Laura	Grier	(Secretary),	
Wenling	Dou,	Shawn	Wang,	Rosy	Atwal		

Agenda Items 

1. Teacher’s	wishlist	
a. The	PAC	is	covering	all	items:	

Field	trips?	We	can	use	$5500	(or	more)	towards	new	technology	(from	gaming	account)	
Zumba	$2700	this	will	be	paid	by	our	school-based	performances	account	
Class	Incentives	24	FTE	x	$150	=	$3600	**	
Fraser	Heights	Scholarship	$500	**	
Grade	7	Ceremony	$1000	**	
Sports	Day	Ribbons	$250		**	
Library	Books	$1000	still	requesting	this	
Grade	7	First	Aid	$1200	**	
Grade	7	Medals	$850	**	
Fine	Arts	Performances	–	not	happening	this	year	
Other	Misc.	$1000	won’t	need	this	
Items	in	Red	confirmed	by	Heather.		
**($5,175	currently	in	PAC	General/PAC	classroom	discretionary	&	$2,115	currently	in	
PAC	field	trip	funds	=	$7,290)	
-	PAC	to	issue	a	cheque	for	$1,110	to	fund	the	Library	Books	&	balance	outstanding	from	
requested	items	($7,400	-	$7,290	=	$110	+	$1,000	for	Library	Books)	

	
2. Donation	Drive	

a. The	School	District	has	advised	that	they	will	let	us	know	how	much	was	raised	by	
the	middle	of	the	month;	sometime	this	week.	
	

3. Book	Fair	
a. The	Fall	Book	Fair	has	been	put	on	hold	as	of	now	as	parents	are	not	allowed	to	

attend.	
b. Hopefully	by	spring,	visitor	restrictions	will	be	relaxed	and	we	will	be	allowed	to	

invite	parents	to	attend.	
c. We	are	aiming	to	have	it	as	a	weeklong	event,	the	week	leading	up	to	Spring	Break.	

	

4. HT	Photography	Family	Photo	Fundraiser	
a. Monday	November	15th	–	18	families	booked	
b. Thursday	November	18th	–	11	families	booked	

i. 	HT	Photography	confirmed	that	even	though	we	don’t	have	15	families	
booked	(their	minimum	amount	of	bookings	per	night	required),	they	will	
go	ahead	with	the	session;	they	will	not	cancel	this	event.	
	



	
5. Munchalunch.com	-	$268.80	was	paid	to	reactivate	the	account	for	the	school	year.	

a. Sushi	hot	lunch	is	confirmed	for	this	Friday	November	19th	
b. Friday	December	3rd	will	be	a	hot	lunch	day	–	TBD	(will	likely	be	Pizza)	
c. The	restaurant	options	that	we	are	exploring	are	individually	wrapping	student	

orders	per	division	and	delivering	right	to	the	school.	
d. In	the	New	Year	we	will	explore	increasing	our	hot	lunches	from	1x	per	month	to	2x	

per	month.	

	

6. LEGO	kids	raffle	baskets	
a. The	PAC	will	purchase	the	LEGO	sets	and	display	them	in	the	office	window	in	

December.	
b. A	newsletter	regarding	this	fundraising	event	will	be	emailed	via	the	school	

Principal’s Update 

1. Staff	is	still	on	guard	and	being	diligent	about	keeping	COVID	precautions	in	place;	hopefully	
once	all	the	students	are	able	to	get	their	vaccines,	more	things	will	start	opening	up.	

2. The	school	is	hoping	that	starting	in	the	New	Year,	rules	will	be	relaxed	and	that	parents	will	
be	allowed	to	enter	the	school.	

Parent Questions 

Rosy	Atwal	has	made	a	suggestion	that	the	PAC	can	have	a	Maple	Organics	fundraiser	to	sell	their	
products.	She	will	donate	20%	of	sales	directly	to	the	PAC.	PAC	Executives	to	discuss.	

Next Meeting 

Monday	February	7th	@	6:30pm	via	Zoom	


